
 

ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

UPDATE 

Term 1 

Week 2 

8th February 2019 

Each year at St Francis a BBQ  is held for Kindergarten families. This will be held on                                        
Monday 11th February at 5.00pm at school. This is a great opportunity for families to 
meet one another as well as the teachers and staff who are associated with Kindergarten.  

The teachers will also hold a brief presentation for parents so they understand what is                                                        
happening in Kindergarten for 2019. This will be held in the school library. 

We look forward to seeing all our Kindergarten families on this day. 

• 11/2 Kinder Welcome BBQ  & Information session @ 5pm 
• 13/2 Parent Information Sessions  
 Year 1 & 2 @ 6.30pm, Years 3 to 6 @ 7.15pm 
• 13/2 Zone Swimming - Mt Druitt 
• 18/2 February Census 
• 22/2 Diocesan Swimming - Blacktown 

MASS TIMES @ GOOD SHEPHERD 

Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 6am & 9am 

Wed 6am & 7.30pm (Novena) 

Sat 8am & 6pm (Vigil) 

Sun 7am, 9am & 6pm 

DATES COMING UP 

PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS YEARS 1 TO 6 

Our Parent Information Sessions will be held next week on Wednesday 13th February for Years 1 to Year 6. 

The timetable will be as follows; (all sessions will be held in the classrooms) 

Year 1 and 2:      6:30pm - 7pm  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 7:15pm - 7:45 pm 

There is no one format that will meet the needs of every family. We have opted for this process rather than 
have families attend the school on two or three separate nights, depending on the year level of your child/ren. 
We cannot provide a crèche so we ask that if children need to attend they are under your supervision and not 
left in the school playground while you are in the session. I trust that the evening will provide valuable                
information for you and your child to help start the year smoothly. Please note that these are general                
information sessions and if you require further conversations with your child’s teacher please make a mutually 
suitable time to meet on another occasion. It would be great to see as many families as possible attend this 
night.  

We look forward to getting to know many more of our families as we commence the 2019 school year and 
work in partnership to ensure a quality education and a safe school environment for all. 

KINDERGARTEN BBQ & INFORMATION SESSION 

Each grade will wear their sports uniforms on the following days during Term 1: 

Monday - Whole School 

Tuesday - Kindergarten and Year 1,  

Wednesday - Year 2, 5 and 6 

Thursday - Year 3 and 4 

SPORTS DAYS 


